ADDENDUM 4

	4th World Congress of Finno-Ugric Peoples

Introductory Presentations
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Before the beginning of the 4th World Congress of Finno-Ugric Peoples, a day for presentations will take place on August 15. Finno-Ugrians as well as other minorities of Europe will have an opportunity to present projects which have influenced the survival of their languages and cultures and helped transfer indigenous language or culture to the next generation. As the presentations are scheduled for the day of arrivals, they should be presented in an accessible format using either interactive methods or multi-medial means of presentation. Videos, Internet demonstrations and other such media are very welcome. The objective of the presentations is to give the representatives of other peoples impulses and possibilities to learn from the experience of other peoples.

The presentations are divided into three panels:

· Broadening the spheres of usage of Finno-Ugric and other European minority languages and passing the languages on to the growing generation in the conditions of the 21st century (embracing language planning and developing terminologies, official use of minority languages, the use of minority languages in the spheres of IT, the media; applying new methods and techniques in developing and current usage of the language, new methods of instruction for teaching and improving the prestige of endangered languages).

· Guaranteeing the sustainability of Finno-Ugric and other European minority cultures in the globalising conditions of the 21st century (embracing all the spheres of culture, starting from ethnic nature religions and ending with video and film art as well as performances; projects demonstrating the successful use of the means of the modern world in passing on vernacular indigenous knowledge is especially welcome).

· Finno-Ugrians and other indigenous peoples of Europe in a globalising environment (embracing indigenous peoples' relations with the natural, legal, technological and psychological environment).

Video projectors, computers and overhead projectors are available for carrying out the presentations.

As the number of prospective presentations is difficult to estimate, the organisers might have to make a choice from the presentations. We will announce if your presentation has been chosen by June 1, 2004. It is possible to produce a poster presentation for the Successful Projects Day. 

If you wish to hold a presentation, please send an application along with a summary of the presentation (ca 2000 characters, no certain format is presupposed) to the Secretariat of the Congress (preferably by e-mail to the address kongress@suri.ee) with the contact data of the presenter (including the e-mail address and telephone number). The summary of the presentation should include an exhaustive list of technical means needed for holding the presentation. The deadline for applications is April 30. 
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